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RUBY'S LAWYER DENIES REPORT 

San Francisco Chronicle, UPI 

Dallas - Defense attorney Joe Tonahill yesterday denied 
that condemned murderer Jack Ruby told Chief Justice Earl 
Warren that the killing of Lee Harvey Oswald was 
premeditated. 

Tonahill took exception to published reports on a 
conversation between Ruby and Warren at theDallas county 
jail June 7. 
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